



happen. A
workshop
since a fe
being diff

5. Role of SLAA
 - Anne is m
 - will be.
6. Role of SLAA
 - Some coll
 - We will c
 - moves al
 - Marnie w
 - to her reg
7. Plagiarism ca
 - The stude
 - We all ag
 - need to be
8. Scheduling tr
 - As most p
 - SLAAC r
9. United DePau
 - John desc
 - He said th
 - state legis
 - any resoh
 - John said
 - Tiffany se
 - SLAAC v
 - next facul

Respectfully subm
Tiffany Hebb

Stu

Present: Cind
Goma, Peter C
member).

1. Introd

- a.
- b.

2. Welln

- a.

3. Subco

- a.

4. Food

- a.

- b.

iii.

c. Peter
Option
media

5. Coalition for

a. Lynn

i.

ii.

b. Tiffan

6. United DePa

a. The re

The m

but fe

by fac

create

avails

petitic

Anne.

b. SLA

Brand

7. Statement of

a. Neal

to Ann

b. Anne

to the

will b

Meeting ended at 5:15pm

Respectfully submitted, Angela Castañeda / November 2007.

Stu

1. Introduction

- a. **taker**
- b. **in att**
Shage

2. Letter to Dic

- a. **editin**
organ
point
that ar
proces
results
75% v
instea
need f
addres
- b. **signir**
- c. **subm**

3. 24h Julian

- a. **comp**
upper
- b. **result**

4. Invitation to

- a. **initial comments**
turmoil on campus
- b. **procedure for rew**
language of the 190
Handbook and the
“Exercise Rights o
campus can, in fac
otherwise inappropri
- c. **procedure for sul**
concepts are adequ

Student Life & Academic Atmosphere Committee (SLAAC) Meeting
Thursday, February 14, 2008 – 4:00 p.m. – Peeler 213

Present: Cindy Babington, Lynn Bedard, Angela C. (Chair), Anne Harris, Tiffany Hebb, Alycia Keller, M

Meeting called to order at 4:05

1. SLAAC representatives for Coalition for a Responsible Food System will attend the March 5 and April 30 meetings, but they should be able to report back to SLAAC.
2. Food initiatives
 - a. Letter to Dick Speller -
 - i. Peter reported that the letter was a draft letter:
 1. Definitions of "better"
 - a. locally grown
 2. Higher percentages
 - a. Letter asked for 25% in 2 years, and another
 - b. Letter asked for 50% and another
 - ii. The committee members discussed the draft letter and initiative.
 1. Alycia will put it on the agenda for the 2/17/08 as an informal meeting.
 2. Peter will get a copy of the letter and in following up with a meeting with the President.
 3. Peter will send out the letter highlighting the fact that it is a Food Initiative and Student Life Initiative.
 - b. Cindy passed out a draft of a survey to find out what the needs for food services and find out what the needs are. The questions from other SLAAC members will be used to be an ad hoc committee (based on the needs) and makes dining services accountable. It is tentatively titled Dining Services Oversight Committee. It was discussed at the President's cabinet meeting on Monday. The makeup of a group like this, and though it is a Food Initiative and Student Life Initiative.
 - i. Cindy Babington
 - ii. Two representatives from SLAAC

3. Climbing Wall to be in purview of S with overall could be son an even mor Pat Babingto funding).

4. Athletic Board
- a. Is a s
 - b. Unti year
 - c. The was
 - d. A fac

e. The fill, a on tl

5. Cindy said th meet with Sl

6. Peter asked The group be covered in m

7. Next meetin

Meeting was adj

Respectfully sub
Tiffany Hebb

Student Life & Academic Atmosphere Committee (SLAAC) Minutes
Thursday, April 10, 2008 - 4:00 p.m. - Peeler 213

Present: An
Tiffany Heb
Martin and J

Meeting call

1. SLAAC
tentative
2. Peter Gr
a. T
C
S
f

3. Sue Mur
a. F

- b. C

correct kir
pick up the

ii. Murray wa
airport dev
ways to w
any more.
issues. The
She would
student bu

iii. Murray rej
available c
pull group
forum on
of differen

iv. When ask
Follett wo
wouldn't t
downtown

v. Graham as
in a letter
swipe card
suggested
additional

Present: Cindy
Peter Graham
Shager

Meeting called

1. Angela
2. SLAA
3. Cindy
 - a.
 - b.
4. Steve S
Sodexh
Comm
5. SLAA
DePau
a.
6. Tim M
meetin
7. An upd
 - a.

 - b.
8. Other I
 - a.

 - b.

 - c.

 - d.
9. Next n
Meeting adjou

SLAAC mi
Peter Graha
Jeannette R

Guest Steve

Minutes we
Announcem
Santo is ser

Steve Santo
issues with

- Piaz

Stev
som
is no

- Stev
Prai
don
Sch
Klo
Piaz
BnF

- Aft
The
The
disc
Pro
Cos
Som
Wed
ther
so th

- DeP
200
This
com

- DD
ecol

- DD
into

- DD
doe
env

- Oth
des
(wl

Questions
What about
The
Co

What about
The
dis
Wabash is
The

But if Moc
get meat l

Is it possib
aren't on b
Yes

Why do lo
chance of

Why can't
Wabash)?
Pre
thr

Bon Apetit
possible fo
Ma
nee

What happ
The Prindl
Two
Du
We
Ste
Se

Tell us ab

It

su

Lo

a

St

Art Sheer

Farm on c

Is there w

the contac

SLAAC d

halls, SLA

Steve said

Jeannette

local proc

Steve Sar

JR: What

SS: I'd lil

PG: That

somebody

no contin

Ophelia C

SS: The V

OG: Wha

SS: A sm

Perhaps c

negative

probably

fresh.

JR: The

Other m

JR ment
vegan co

SS ment

The con
within t

SS: It w

PG: Wh

SS: Tha
produce

PG brou
beef cor

SS seem
Sodexhc
slow pro

SS: Eve

PG: I'm
Wabashi
and we l

SS ment
local." F

PG: The

PG: Has

SS: It's

There w
discusse
probably
especial

PG announced the next meeting after spring break (April 10) and thanked Steve Santo for coming to the meeting and answering our questions.

Submitted by Carla Edwards and Peter Graham